

Each year we decorate our sanctuary and foyer with poinsettias that people have donated in memory or honor of a loved one. If you would like to remember or honor your loved one with a poinsettia, please fill out the form below and return to the Connection Center with \$15.00 for each plant requested.

Plants will arrive right before Bethlehem Marketplace and be used to decorate for Christmas during December. You may take poinsettias you ordered home following the Christmas Eve service on December 24.

I want to HONOR:

I want to REMEMBER:

Your Name:	
How many plants?	- "

Requests with payment must be received by Sunday, November 22.



Fairview Missionary Church

A special welcome to our first time guests.

We invite you to go to the Guest Reception Center in the foyer to receive a special gift. Pastor Joel welcomes your response to your experience at FMC today. Contact him by e-mail: joel@fairviewangola.com land mail: 525 E 200 N, Angola, IN, 46703, or by phone: 665-8402.

November 15, 2015 VOL. I NO. 42

This Week at a Glance...

Today, November 15

9 & 10:30 am Worship Services

8,9 & 10:30 am Adult Small Churches

9 & 10:30 am Children's Sunday School

9:00 am Teen Sunday School

10:30 am Preschool Christmas Musical

Rehearsal Room C124

1:00 pm BMP Music Rehearsal

2:00 pm Veterans Celebration

In the gym

3:00 pm Surviving the Holidays Seminar No need to sign up... just show up. In the Fireside room *

Tuesday, November 17

6:15-7:30 am Prayer time in the sanctuary.

All invited.

9 am-12 noon Scrabble - Open to everyone, Including men. Fireside room*

Wednesday, November 18

5:30-6:30 pm Kids Christmas Musical Rehearsal

Grades K-5. Kids Worship room 6:30-8:00 pm FSM Fairview Student Ministries

Grades 6-12.

6:45-8:00 pm Nursery through adult classes

A list of classes is available at the Connection Center.

8:00-9:30 pm BMP Music Rehearsal

Thursday, November 19

5:30-7:00 am Men's Discipleship Group

Room \$105

9:30-11:00 am Moms Encouraging Moms group. In the Fireside room. Child care in

the toddler room.

2:00 pm Prophecy Class with Janet Shawyer

Room S101

7:00 pm Men's Basketball In the gym

Friday, November 20

6:00-8:00 am Men's Bible Study Fireside room * 6:00-8:00 pm FSM, grades 6-12, Dodgeball

In the avm

Sunday, November 22

9 & 10:30 am Worship Services

8.9 & 10:30 am Adult Small Churches

9 & 10:30 am Children's Sunday School

9:00 am Teen Sunday School

10:30 am Preschool Christmas Musical

Rehearsal Room C124

12:00 pm Pizza for Kids Rehearsal,

in the avm

12:30-2:30 pm Kids Christmas Musical Rehearsal

Grades K-5, Kids Worship Room

* Fireside room is entrance 9



Nursery through 5th grade Sundays 9 and 10:30 am Wednesdays 6:45 pm

fairview kids

Nursery & Toddler - Hallway to the gym, across from the mailboxes

Preschool - Children's Ministry hallway Located on the south side of the church

K - 3rd grade - Kids Worship room 4th & 5th grade - Upper level behind gym

Jessica Bonner, Director 419-889-7900 * jessica@fairviewangola.com



Fairview Student **Ministries**

Grades 6-12

Sunday School 9:00 am Wednesdays 6:30-8:00 pm In teen rooms upstairs behind sanctuary

Jon and Erin Geyer, 260-223-2687 jon@fairviewangola.com

YOUTH GROUP

Wednesdays, 6:30-8:00 pm

Dodgeball

Middle and High School Friday, November 20 6:00-8:00 pm Here at FMC Come for some fun!!!

Contact Information for Ministry Staff

260-665-0083 Glenn Flint Jake Shipe 574-903-4052 419-889-7900 Jessica Bonner 260-668-6734 Joel Greenwood Jonathan Geyer 260-223-2687 Norm Fuller 260-665-6975

Sermon Notes

Pastor Joel Greenwood

November 15, 2015

Salt & Light (Week Three) Acts of Righteousness

1. Acts of	flow	out of
a	that is in	to God

Scripture Used: Matthew 6:1-18

SPORTS AT FMC!

Men's Basketball Thursdays, 7:00 pm

For all men post-high school. ?s, call Dave Huffman, 316-4986.

Adult Volleyball

Friday, November 27, 7:00 pm In the gym



Want to play Scrabble?

Come join us this Tuesday, 9:00 am in the fireside room. Open to men and women!

If you are a regular FMC attender and will need **help for Christmas**, please contact Pastor Norm, norm @fairviewangola.com or 665-8402.

ResCare has two homes to be adopted for Christmas - one has 3 men and one has 4. This involves shopping and wrapping gifts for these mentally challenged men. The gifts can be delivered close to or on Christmas Eve. This is a rewarding project that would be great for a Small Church or Small Group to take on. Please contact Cindy, 665-8402.

We are looking for leaders for a new small group comprised of married 31-40 year olds with kids and/or teenagers. Please contact Pastor Norm, 665-8402.

In the Family...

Our sympathy to Leon Snyder and Linda (Piersimoni) VandenBosch and family on the passing of Leon's wife and Linda's mother, Dora Snyder.

John McCollum passed away November 13. He was a very long-time FMC attender who moved to Minnesota after the passing of his wife, Betty, several years ago.



Saturday, January 30, 2016

At Jim and Abby Wagler's house just outside Sarasota, Florida 12:00 noon Pastor Norm and Linda will be there!

Baptism

Sunday, November 22 Pick up a form in the literature rack for more information.



Please enjoy your coffee and donuts before entering the sanctuary.



Bethlehem Marketplace

Week of Nov. 30 - Dec. 5, 2015
There are many opportunities to partici-

pate behind the scenes such as:

Behind the Scenes

Opportunities

- Provide lunch for one of the days Monday - Friday.
- Help with lunch for 1st shift workers and their families on Sunday.
- Provide cookies for the workers during the week and weekend.
- Help with the set up.
- Help with the clean up.
- Push wheelchairs through the Marketplace if help is wanted.
- Parking lot duty for BMP.
- Provide a golf cart and drive people from the parking lot to front doors.

There are sign up sheets for some of these things at the Connection Center and BMP table in the foyer. Please contact Jake with questions about helping with food, 665-8402.

Cast sign up continues in the foyer!

Saturday & Sunday

December 5 & 6

1:00 - 5:00 pm

Here at FMC

Our 26th Year!

If you are new to FMC, pick up a

Bethlehem Marketplace Questions &

Answers booklet from the literature

rack. It will explain what this event is

all about and why you should be in it!

We still need 61 people.

Some BMP Testimonies!

"I just wanted to say Thank You for inviting us to such a neat experience on Saturday. It was really interesting for my family and I to see how it was back then. We were truly amazed at all the time, work and detail that must have gone into that kind of production. I really appreciated it because I've been trying to fight all this commercialism that's tied to Christmas and teach my kids that the season isn't all about the stress and the presents. So this was a great opportunity to show my son what the season is all about. Your church really provides a great experience for the public. So, keep up the great work and we hope to attend again next year and we plan on bringing others."

"Fairview, I have to tell you... when I listened to the music in the sanctuary, it was like the 'Sound of Angels!' The Marketplace seems to get better and better each year and I always thought it was fabulous. When I was walking back to my car after the drama, there was not one parking place in sight except for mine. Wow, how impressive!"

We would like to hear your FMC story! Write it for us and we will include it as space permits.



Operation Christmas Child

You may still drop off boxes through tomorrow, Monday, November 16. 211 boxes were put together by the Children's Department at their family packing party last Sunday.

Watch next week for the grand total of boxes donated!

466 boxes in - 234 to go!



"In honor of those who have served..."

Veterans Celebration

Please come and join us for cake and refreshments as we celebrate those who have served, are serving or are families of those serving. Today, 2:00 pm in the FMC gym. No cost, Please sign up at the Connection Center.



Christmas Decorating

Many hands are needed (men and women) to help decorate the church for Christmas! Monday and Tuesday, November 30 and December 1. Beginning at 8:00 a.m. Lunch will be served!



"Family Service"

Sunday, November 29, is family service. We encourage families to sit together on Sunday morning. The nursery and toddler rooms will be open that Sunday; however, there will be no teen or children's ministries during the services. Every month that has five Sundays, the fifth Sunday is

"Family Service". For those families that attend a Sunday school class (Small Church) and a worship service (we highly recommend that you attend both), please bring your children/teens to your Sunday school class with you. This is a great opportunity to learn and grow together. The service and Sunday school classes will be geared more toward families.

Surviving the Holidays

Sunday, November 15, 3:00 pm

Fireside Room - Entrance #9 Approximately 90 minutes to 2 hours long Discussion Leader - Pastor Norm, Caring Pastor at FMC This is for anyone who has lost a loved one or knows of people who have lost a loved one. We will watch a 45 minute video of 13 professional grief counselors and people who have worked through their emotions of the holidays without loved ones.

This seminar is not just for people who have lost loved ones, it is also for those who are helping others who have lost loved ones "just get through" the holidays.

At the seminar you will also receive a 64 page Surviving the Holidays Survival Guide.

It is okay to bring others with you to this seminar - do not come alone.

The video is full of practical helps such as how to answer people's questions; how to say no to invitations to parties; how to leave a social gathering early; how to deal with guilt; starting new traditions while remembering past ones too; and a whole lot more. This is really good! It's for everyone, just come. No need to sign up... just show up.



What: A group for moms to come be encouraged and refreshed.

Speakers, fun crafts and activities!

When: Thursdays, November 19 December 3 & 17

9:30-11 am

Where: Fairview Missionary Church. In the fireside room.

Free childcare provided in the toddler room. Enter at the front doors.

Contact Jessica Compton at 763-568-8086 with any questions or if you can help with child care.

Men of Iron Tailgate Party OSU vs. MSU

This event has been canceled

due to not knowing what time the game is until a few days before the game. Finding out that late would not leave enough time to publicize and find out how many are coming, in order to have enough food, etc.



Wild Game Dinner February 27, 2016 5:30 pm

Featuring Guest Speaker: **Brandon Baker**